consideration. No one spoke against the request. Mr. Todd Harper, 4624 Sara Road, spoke in favor
of the request as a resident on the road. Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to approve the
request as presented, Commissioner Griner second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Motion
carried.

FOR CONSIDERATION

Acceptance of Infrastructure for Brayden Place Subdivision

County Engineer, Mike Fletcher, presented the item. Mr. Fletcher stated that issues with
infrastructure delayed acceptance for a year, adding the infrastructure is now ready for consideration.
Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to approve the acceptance as presented, Commissioner
Evans second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Motion carried.

Acceptance of Infrastructure for The Landings Subdivision Phase |

County Engineer, Mike Fletcher, presented the item. Mr. Fletcher stated the work is substantially
complete, adding the infrastructure is ready for consideration. Commissioner Griner made a motion
to accept the infrastructure, Commissioner Orenstein second. All voted in favor, no one opposed.
Motion carried.

Vertiv Service Contract for the Liebert UPS at the 911 Center & the 4 Tower Sites

E911 Director, Danny Weeks, presented the item in the amount of $24,257.88. Commissioner Griner
made a motion to approve the request, Commissioner Wisenbaker second. All voted in favor, no one
opposed. Motion carried.

Proposed Dedication of Enoch Lake Circle

County Manager, Joe Pritchard, presented the item. Mr. Pritchard stated staff has received a
proposed dedication of Enoch Circle, which is a private road. Mr. Pritchard stated that our of 79
parcels, owners of 64 parcels have signed the proposed dedication, 3 have declined to sign and 12
have not been reached. Mr. Pritchard stated that in accordance with the county's resolution
addressing the acceptance of private roads, staff is presenting the matter for further direction from
the Commission. Chairman Slaughter stated the Commission has discussed consideration after
one hundred percent participation from property owners. Chairman Slaughter asked if the
Commission would consider a motion to allow petitioners to continue to work with staff until the
second meeting in September. Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to table the matter until the
second meeting in September, Commissioner Griner second. All voted in favor, no one opposed.
Motion carried.

Agreement with Cornerstone

County Manager, Joe Pritchard, presented the renewal in the annual amount of $96,000.00. Mr.
Pritchard stated the contract with Cornerstone Government Affairs, Inc. assists the county with
matters related to the support of Moody Air Force Base to include state and federal legislative support.
Vice Chairman Marshall made a motion to approve the agreement to include the proposed
amendment, Commissioner Wisenbaker second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Motion carried.



